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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: LINDA SANBORN [LSANBORN@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 2:36 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Bay Area Diablo Petroleum, 421 23rd Ave, Oakland, Case No. RO0000395

Thank you for the information; we'll return their reimbursement package. 
  
Linda 
 
 
>>> "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 6/28/2011 2:35 PM >>> 

Ms. Sanborn, 

I have not received any reports or other documentation to indicate that the monitoring wells have been 
decommissioned.  Therefore, the site remains out of compliance with directives from my agency. 

Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

From: LINDA SANBORN [mailto:LSANBORN@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 1:35 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Bay Area Diablo Petroleum, 421 23rd Ave, Oakland, Case No. RO0000395 

 

Mr. Wickham, 
  
The UST Cleanup Fund (Fund) has received a reimbursement request for this claim (Fund Claim 13772) and in looking 
at Geotracker, notice that there is a November 3, 2010 Notice of Violation from your Agency.  We will return the 
reimbursement request if the claimant is still out of compliance.   
  
As far as you are concerned, are they still out of compliance with your directive to destroy the monitoring wells?  It 
doesn't appear that any reports have been uploaded to Geotracker since 2009. 
  
Thanks for your assistance. 
  
Linda Sanborn 
UST Cleanup Fund 
Division of Financial Assistance 
State Water Resources Control Board 
916-341-5768 
  
  


